
To whom it concerns,  

 

I am writing this email to let you know how important it is that the redistricting of our state is of the utmost 

importance to us if we are to have fair and equal representation.  We are obviously not equally 

represented when 1/3 of the OR house members represent some part of the Portland area. 

 

When deciding how to redistrict OR, please make sure that no district is drawn to favor any political party; do 

not split up cities or counties; keep the communities of common interest in the same district and try to keep the 

population in each district equal. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Tamela R Fox 

Prineville, OR 97754  

 


